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Committee members, 

Thank you for the opportunity to share with you the City's support to create a funding 

stream for testing on aquifer recharge projects. It will make it possible for us to truly 

make progress on rejuvenating our aquifer and not place all of the burden on our 

existing rate base as we test these ideas. Thank you for your consideration. 

 

Byron Smith 

City Manager 

City of Hermiston 


